
 

 

We have had a very exciting week 
in Tiger Class. On Thursday we 
welcomed our parents into class 
to help us make costumes for our 
Gingerbread Man play. Thank you 
for everyone’s help with designing 
and supporting the children with 
making their bumper harvest 
headbands. The children always 

  
 
 
 

ACTIVITY OF THE WEEK –  
PASSING TIME WITH PARENTS   
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enjoy learning and playing with 
their families at school. 
 
On Friday we held our very first 
school dance, The Spring Disco 
Dance! The children looked 
amazing in their party clothes! 
They absolutely loved sharing 
their dance with our families. 
Everyone had a fantastic time, 
from the dancing to the food we all 
shared. Thank you everyone who 
was able to join the children. We 
had an amazing Disco Dance! 
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fdb Ramadan Mubarak to all 
our families who are 
marking this holy month. 
It’s been wonderful to hear 
children in Tiger Class talk 
about how their families 
have begun Ramadan, 
plans to stay up for Iftar at 
the weekend and putting 
decorations up in the 
home.  
 
This is a great opportunity 
for children to share their 
customs and traditions with 
one another, celebrating 
differences and learning 
about others’ experiences.  
 
School will be closed on 
Friday 21st April for Eid; 
we will also be arranging a 
celebration for children and 
parents nearer the time.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
don’t forget that the clocks 
‘spring’ forward on 
Saturday night/Sunday 
morning at 2am 



 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

This week’s stars in Tiger 
Class are: 

 
 Madina 

For giving her best in 
every activity or task she 

tries 
  

 Harry 
For always being kind and 

gentle to others while 
including them in his play. 

 
In recognition, both have 

been given a certificate 
and a tiger to take home 

for the weekend. Harry 
and Madina will teach the 

tigers how to spot signs of 
Spring, and will bring in 
mystery objects for the 

class to discuss next 
week. 

 

Pappa Young 
Every Thursday 10-11am 
Bow Community Hub E3 3QE 
Stay and play event for male 
carers. We welcome all 
fathers, grandfathers, uncles, 
older male siblings and 
godfathers to our community. 
All sessions are free. 
To reserve a space, email 
Ceejay: 
fatherfiguresmatter@gmail.co
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LOCAL AUTHORITY 
FAMILY SERVICES           
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UPDATES FOR 
FAMILIES        

 fdb 
Online Calendar 
We now have an online School Calendar 
available for you to use and gather an 
oversight of upcoming events. These will 
clearly state when an event is for 
parents/carers to join, and all other events 
are listed for your information. 
 

Password 
If someone other than a child’s parent/carer 
will collect them, please supply us with a 
password to confirm your consent. Each 
person who collects your child (who isn’t 
their parent / carer) only requires one 
password. For instance, if Amy’s mum 
collects Jordan every Wednesday, Jordan’s 
dad would only need to give one password 
to Amy’s mum for every time she collects 
Jordan.  
 

Give Me 10 and Reading Workshop 
On the first Tuesday of next term, we will 
be holding a workshop on getting the most 
out of reading with your children. This 
kickstarts our ‘Give Me 10’ project, where 
on every Monday and Friday of the term 
(apart from Monday 17th April) parents / 
carers are invited to read to their child for 
10 minutes at the start of the school day. 

 

SEND Forum 2023 
Thursday 27th April  
Tower Hamlets (TH) SEND 
Forum Catch-up 
 

Saturday 17th June 
Market Street Information 
Fun Day 
 

Thursday 5th October 
TH SEND Forum Catch-up 
 

Thursday 30th November 
Market Street Information 
Day 
 
LEGO Robotics Holiday 
Club  
Thursday 13th April 
St Luke’s C.E Primary E14 
3EB 
Engineering Minds run an after-
school LEGO Robotics and 
Science Club at St Luke’s, a 
local school, and invite local 
children to join them for a one-
day holiday club where children 
can learn fascinating facts about 
Physics, the Moon, and Space 
Exploration. 
Prices are £55 per child, please 
view the website for further 
information and instructions to 
book.  
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